
Community Meeting Information 10-22-21 

Subject: Community Meeting Information 

Good afternoon Garrigus Suites Residents, 

I hope you all are doing well. I wanted to let you know that our community meeting 
following the bias incidents that occurred will be held on Wednesday, October 27, 2021 
at 8:30pm in the First Floor Lounge of Garrigus Suites. During the meeting, we will be 
briefly talking about the incidents, and following up the meeting with an activity about bias 
language. 

Respectfully, 

Sydney 

Sydney Wein, M.Ed. 

(she/her/hers) 

Residence Hall Director│Garrigus Suites 

Department of Residential Life│University of Connecticut 

1346 Storrs Rd, Unit 4238 │Storrs, CT 06269 

Phone: (860) 486-3448 
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